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MAKING WAVES: A PARTY TO REMEMBER
The Persaud-Toles family made a splash last Saturday celebrating their son’s
10th birthday at the pool! Thinking about hosting your own celebration? Check
the Community Calendar on the POA website to see if your date is open &
make it a party to remember!

POA SMS ALERTS
- DON’T MISS OUT

CAUTION - WET
PAINT

ANNUAL MEETING
REMINDER

If you haven’t signed up
for SMS alerts on the
POA site yet, you can
find the subscription
form under the top right
menu tab; “Topics” &
then “Notifications.”
This system sends
emergency alerts,
community updates, &
other important notices
to keep you informed.

The Annual POA
Meeting has been
rescheduled to August
28, 2025, at 10:00 a.m.
via Zoom. Members will
now vote for four
directors instead of
three. Please contact
Joe McGinley if you
have not yet received
the meeting details.

Painting is underway in
the Aqua Party Room,
but the space remains
open & ready for use!
Wet paint areas are
clearly marked, & work
on the doors and trim is
in progress. Everything
is on track to be
finished by the end of
next week.
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